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Family Jubilee Picnic – Friday 27th May 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

This coming Friday, we have our family jubilee picnic and we hope that you can join us in school.  

All families from Nursery to Year 6 are welcome to attend. Children can come to school in non-

uniform, wearing something Union Jack coloured. No football strips please. Please don’t buy 

anything new for this. 

 

We are keeping things simple and this event is purely a picnic on the school field. However, we 

will be holding a summer fair on Saturday 9th July. 

 

Families can join their children on the school field from 1:30pm to enjoy a picnic together. 

Adults attending will need to bring their own picnic food and picnic blanket with them. Pupils 

can sit with their families for their picnic and children without an adult present can sit with their 

friends and class teacher. The picnic will end by 3:00pm and children can leave early with their 

families.  

 

We are aware that not everyone will be able to attend due to other commitments so we are 

asking for donations from all children of wrapped/sealed sweet treats which all children will be 

free to feast on! The aim is to set up a table of goodies for each class and all children in these 

classes can have some treats from these tables. Unfortunately, due to allergies, we are unable 

to accept home baked goods. *Please ensure there are no products brought in containing 

nuts* 

 

There is no cost involved for this event. However, there will be an independent ice cream van in 

school should you wish to purchase one.  

 

Please note that only the Key Stage One gate will be open for the afternoon for all entry and 

exits. Please ensure that all rubbish is taken home from school. 

 

We hope that the picnic will be a great way to celebrate the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee together 

and an exciting event to end the half term for all the fantastic children at Ellington. 

 

Best Wishes,  

Mr Hodgson 
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